BHARAT SANCHAR NIGAM LIMITED
(A GOVERNMENT OF INDIA ENTERPRISE)
SR Cell, Corporate Office

8th Floor, Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,

Harish Chander Mathur Lane,

Janpath, New Delhi-110 001

No. BSNL/7-4/SR/2013 Dated, the 30th April, 2013

To
Shri Prahlad Rai,
General Secretary,
All India BSNL Executives’ Association,
New Delhi.

Sub:  Notice for organizational action programme commencing w.e.f. 29t April, 2013 by
AIBSNLEA - regarding

Ref:  AIBSNLEA letter no. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/CMD/2013 dated 11.4.2013
Sir,

This has reference to AIBSNLEA letter referred to above and the detailed
discussions the Association had with the BSNL management on 29t and 30t April, 2013.
You would appreciate that all the issues raised by the Association have been discussed
thoroughly to your satisfaction and ‘Record of discussion’ of the meeting will be issued
shortly, within a day.

4 In view of the deliberations held and the understanding reached on the issues, you
are requested to desist from organizational action programme commencing w.e.f. 1st May,
2013 in the interest of industrial peace and harmony in the organisation. '

Yours faithfully,




